
Dear Chair Salinas and members of the House Health Committee,  
 
    I feel very passionate in my support of the safe, knowledgeable, and affordable care that midwifes 
provide to mothers and babies. I am writing to ask you to please vote yes on HB2845 to improve access 
to midwifery care.  
 
Sincerely,  
Crystal T Giarth 
3236 SE Harvey St #5 
Milwaukie, OR 97222 
503)230-7888 
 


